
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:44 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Ken Daniel

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Spike Horn Hunt Camp

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are strongly objecting to the seasonal rate changes regarding our hunt camp. We have always been rated
seasonal rate class. The building is used seasonally primarily as a hunting camp, it is on leased land and has no
running water and  no indoor bathroom facility. It was established in 1948 and is still the original building that has
not been updated and is still the original 600 square feet. Please consider our objection to the changes. Thank you.




